
                                                                                                                                                          SPEED POST / A C K 

 

Government of India 
Ministry of Commerce & Industry 

Office of the Development Commissioner 
Admin Office Building, MEPZ - Special Economic Zone, 
National Highway - 45,Tambaram, Chennai - 600 045 

Fax:044 2262 8218, Email Id: dc@mepz.gov.in 

File No. RTI/404/2019-2020         Dated: 17.06.2019 
 

To 
 
Shri. Jagdish Chandra Jingar, 
A  241 vidyut nagar prince road, 
Ajmer  road, Jaipur, 
Pin:302021. 

 
Sir, 

 
 

Sub: Information required under RTI Act, 2005 -Reg. 
 

 
Kindly refer to your RTI application dated 21-05-2019 forwarded by the Ministry of Commerce vide their 

letter No.K-22014/3/2019-EOU and dated 04-06-2019 received in this office on 04-06-2019. The information as 
available in this office records is provided herewith in respect of this office: 

 
 

S.NO. INFORMATION REQUESTED INFORMATION FURNISHED 

1 Kindly provide details of 100% EOUs sought 
permissions for DTA clearance/  Deemed 
Export of Gold, Silver and other precious 
metal under Para 6.9(b) and 6.9 (c) of FTP in 
the last five years period. 

In respect of MEPZ-SEZ is concerned, no permission 
have been granted for DTA clearance/ Deemed 
Export of Gold, Silver and other precious metal 
under Para 6.9(b) and 6.9(c) of FTP in the last five 
year period. 

2. Also provide copy of permission letters issued 
to the said EOUs for DTA sale / Deemed 
Export under Para 6.9(b) and 6.9(c) of FTP in 
the last five years period. 

Not Applicable. 

 
 
2. If you are not satisfied with the information furnished above, you may prefer an appeal with the 1st Appellate 
Authority detailed below within 30 days of the date of this letter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Shri.D.Anandan,IAS,  
Joint Development Commissioner,  
MEPZ-Special Economic Zone,  
N.H. 45, Tambaram,           
Chennai-600 045. 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 Sd/- 
                        (SANTHOSHKUMAR C.MENON) 
                                   CPIO/Superintendent of Customs 
              

 
 

Copy to:-                                                            

Shri  Senthil Nathan S, CPIO & Deputy Secretary, Ministry of Commerce  and  Industry, Department of  Commerce, 
UdyogBhawan,     New Delhi - 110 107. 
 

 


